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Etiquette Every Person Should Know

As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to spread, few organizations remain
unscathed — and virtual meetings have become an essential part of how modern
organizations maintain productivity and continuity. They’re an easy, cost-
effective way to align multiple locations.

While virtual meetings have likely been a part of your daily work routine for
some time now, it’s still easy to fall victim to some major meeting faux pas.
Virtual meeting etiquette is a whole new ball game compared to in-person
meetings, as many folks are learning this week!

To help you keep your meetings productive and professional, follow these simple
virtual meeting etiquette rules and tips.

1. Leave the keyboard alone
2. Dress appropriately
3. Be aware of your surroundings
4. Mute your microphone when you’re not talking
5. No food allowed
6. Stay seated and stay present
7. Minimize Distractions

YKPATHCBKA TTPABOCJIABHA KATEJIPA TIPECBATOI TPOMIII

HOLY TRINITY UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CATHEDRAL
154 East 10th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5T 174

SUNDAY BULLETIN
HEAIJIbHUHA BIOJETEHD

Rev. Father Roman Tsaplan, Parish Priest
Office: 604-876-4747
Cell: 778-239-6252
E-mail: rttsaplan@yahoo.ca
Website: www. uocvancouver.com
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WORSHIP SERVICE SCHEDULE
Reading of Hours: 9:45 am
DIVINE LITURGY 10:00 am

OUR DOORS ARE OPEN AGAIN
COME IN AND JOIN US
If you are unable to do so

join us online
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/430557909

19-Ta Hegisis o [I'stuaecaTHuni. [losoc 2
19th Sunday after Pentecost. Tone 2

Sunday, October 18, 2020
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VKPAIHCHKA ITPABOCJIABHA LJEPKBA B KAHAJI
UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA
L’EGLISE ORTHODOXE UKRAINIENNE DU CANADA

9 St. John's Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba R2W 1G8
toll-free (877) 586-3093 F (204) 582-5241 www.uocc.ca

3 Harogy Aua Moaaky - on Thanksgiving Day Q0RO
(from the Office of the Consistory)

«[puitHaBLM He3acnyxeHo TBoi Aapu, Mu cTaemo nepes To6oto, locnoaw, i noasky
no cuni Hawwii Tobi npuHocumo ...» (3 KoHaaka Ha MonebHi Moasku)

“0 Master, Who has freely vouchsafed us Your benefits, we stand before You and we
offer unto You thanksgiving according to our strength ...” (from the Kontakion at the
Thanksgiving Molebin’)

To the hierarchy, clergy and families, parish council leaders, and brothers and sisters,
members, supporters and friends of our beloved Ukrainian Orthodox Church of
Canada:

Cnasa bory 3a Bce! Glory be to God for all!

Our God who is always gracious, loving and merciful, and is always with us - 3 Hamu
Bor God (is) with us as we proclaim at the Complines service, has called us to live, to
love, and to serve, to the best of our abilities, by and through His Grace!

I give thanks for this opportunity to report to our church that your Consistory Board,
led by our Primate, His Eminence Metropolitan Yurij, and in turn, your Presidium
continues to serve our Holy Church to the very best of our abilities in these on-going
and challenging times, and especially in and through the Coronavirus pandemic.

| express my gratitude to our Metropolitan Yurij, to Bishops Ilarion and Andriy, and to
all my “sobrattya,” and brothers and sisters on our Consistory Board for your service.

This past week - some members have attended up to four meetings in seeking to
serve, We are doing so in the limited environment (fiscally,) and socially (public
health,) in which we all find ourselves.

Nonetheless - we are called to be grateful to God who provides and sustains. The
Consistory Board confirmed that the 24" Sobor of our Church will be held in the days
of July 14 - 18, 2021. The mode of having this Sobor (live, and in person, all virtual, or
some combination thereof,) remains to be determined and confirmed. We entrust this
decision to the Will and Grace of God.

Your Consistory Board confirmed that there will be a 2021 Wall Calendar as an official
publication of the UOCC, blessed by our primate, Metropolitan Yurij. The theme will
be our church’s response to the Coronavirus pandemic - with an emphasis on Our
Lord's Healing ministry in light thereof. (Watch for an appeal for orders, as well as
submissions for materials [photos] for this wall calendar - project, soon.)

Your Consistory Board affirmed the on-going need to communicate with the Church,
while acknowledging once again, the limitations in which we find ourselves - both as
a result of the extremely limited staff of the office of the consistory, and the fiscal
limitations as a result of approximately $450,000 in currently outstanding parish and
clergy levies, as yet un-paid (for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2020 and for
previous years.) | express my most sincere appreciation to those parish councils and
my brother clergy who have paid their levies up to date. To those of you who have
not - please do so as soon as you are able to, for which your office of the consistory
will be most grateful!

There are numerous other on-going administrative matters, including parish closures
(which are never a pleasant task,) as well as the on-going care, maintenance, and this
year in particular, the insurance requirements of and for the land, buildings, contents
as well as “Directors and Officers Liability” of the Consistory Board, our UOCC (as a
corporate entity.)

Let us never despair in light of any and all of these challenges or difficulties. Previous
generations established and served our beloved UOCC - and lived through difficult
times. Vladyka Mytropolit Yurij stated this several times, and in various ways over the
course of this past week once again. Particularly helpful, | believe for all of us to
“hear” and to take to heart - (and dyakoyu, Vladyko!) - is Vladyka's call for all of us to
be strong, to be faithful, to take our faith seriously, and ourselves less so. Vladyka
further assures us that, despite the recent surge in Coronavirus cases across Canada,
he is mindful of the need to restore sacramental activity in our churches soon.

Let us be patient, trusting in God's Providence — and this weekend, especially ... to
give thanks to God for all His many blessings, and for sustaining us, enabling us to



read these words (or have them read to us,) and for the life that each of us has been.
called to live, and for those we are given to love and to serve.

A very Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving to everyone!

3 vamu bor! God (is) with us!

For the Presidium of the Consistory Board,
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r.) Taras Udod,
Chair / Chancellor
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EXTRA PRAYER:

When the world falls down around you, * And a prayer will see you through, * Say an extra
prayer for someone, * Who may need it more than you. * For who know what hearts are
breaking, * In the silence of the night? * Just that extra prayer you whisper, ¥ May help someone
see the light! * Every time you help a stranger, * With an extra prayer - or two - * You are
building secret blessings, * That will come back to you! (Nick Kenny).

A PRAYER OF PROTECTION FROM CORONAVIRUS

O Lord our God, Who are rich in mercy and with careful wisdom direct our lives, hear our
prayers and receive our repentance for our sins, bring an end to this new infectious disease, just
as You averted the punishment of Your people in the past time. You Who are the Physician of our
souls and bodies, grant restored health to those who have been seized by this illness raising them
from their bed of suffering so that they may glorify You, O Merciful Saviour, and preserve in
health those who not been infected. By Your grace, O Lord, bless, strengthen, and preserve, all
those who out of love and sacrifice care for the sick, either in their homes or in the hospitals.
Deliver people in this city, in our country, and around the world from all illnesses and suffering,
and teach us to value life and health as gifts from You. Give us Your peace, O God, and fill our
hearts with unflinching faith in Your protection, hope in Your help, and love for You and our
neighbor. For it is Yours to be merciful and to save us, O our God, and to You we ascribe glory:
to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit, now and ever and unto the ages of ages.

Amen.
TODAY'S ANNOUNCEMENTS
i~ #y  SUNDAY IS THE LORD'S DAY - LET US WORSHIP HIM: As God's holy

people called in different ways to spread the gospel and to bring peace to the
world, we turn to the Father and make our prayer for the leaders of the church,
that they may develop a deepening sense of mission in their work of gathering
together the scattered children of God.

TODAY: Our regular schedule of services. During the Divine Liturgy we will
ask the Lord to bless our sick friends and relatives. May they receive the healing
power of Jesus Christ through the care and concern of those around them.

PRAYERS FOR THE HEALTH: We shall offer prayers for the health and well-being of
Hulnara, Pouya, Kousha, Farangis, Gayathri and Katherine Pawlyshen. May they be
blessed with good health and graced with happiness.

MEMORIAL LITANY will be served today for recently departed Volodymyr
Tsyhansky. O Lord, give rest to the soul of your departed servant in a place of

A light, a place of refreshment and a place of repose, where there is no sickness,
sighing nor sorrow. Memory Eternal! Biunas [lamaTb!



DAILY VISITORS LOG: If you plan to come to Holy Trinity Ukrainian Orthodox Auditorium
during the weekday please let the office know. Upon entry sign the Daily Visitor’s Log located
at the top of the Office / Mezzanine entry stairs.

HOLY TRINITY UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CATHEDRAL - is now open for Sunday ser-
vice in a limited way. In order to maintain social distancing in this phase of reopening attend-
ance is limited to 32; please register if you plan to attend. Simultaneous on-line services will
continue into the foreseeable future via GoToMeeting.

TO REGISTER FOR SUNDAY SERVICE please call 604-876-4747 or email holytrini-
tyuocvancouver@gmail.com by NOON Friday before the Sunday on which you wish to at-
tend.

IMPORTANT: Registration does not guarantee admission. You will be advised if you may
attend. Every effort is being made to give everyone who wants to an equal opportunity to
attend a Sunday service.

DOORS OPEN SUNDAY MORNING at 9:30 AM to allow time to process parishioners at-
tending the service. Volunteers will be present. Registrants who are not in church by 10:20
AM might lose their spot that Sunday.

DONATIONS ON LINE: $500 from Amelia and William Chucko; $100 from Wally Hawrysh-
kewich; $500 from Gloria Katnick; $200 from Audrey Sojonky. Thank you for your support
and God Bless for your generous contributions. To make donations, please visit our website
at www.uocvancouver.com For those attending Church, a donations basket is located at the
exit door. Your donations are deeply appreciated.

DONATIONS RECEIVED - $50 from Ted Cholod. Thank you and may Almighty God reward
you with His Divine Grace.

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING: A meeting of the Board is scheduled for October 19" at

6pm online.
honor to be fortunate enough to do so. St. Paul encourages us to continue to
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l—ﬂj”] do so because, as we do so, we glorify God and others see the evidence of

Christ's presence in our lives. Let us be generous for God's work.

CHURCH PARISH MEMBERSHIP DUES: The membership dues for 2020 are as fol-

lows: Family - $200; Singles - $105. These are the same fees that were in
MEMBER effect last year. Members are asked to submit their fee payments to the
Treasurer at the earliest possible date. Thank you.
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PLEASE REMEMBER DURING THIS HARD TIME TO PRAY FOR OR PHONE our
brothers and sisters who are in hospital, care homes, nursing facilities, shut-ins or at home:
LORD OUR GOD, HEAL our ills, forgive our sins and help us to realize your goodness to-
ward us. Crown us with your love and compassion so that we may live our lives for you.

SUNDAY BULLETIN - If you have any announcements for the bulletin relating to Parish
life, please submit them to Fr. Roman at rttsaplan@yahoo.ca by no later than Friday morning.

SUNDAY OFFERING: Brothers and sisters! God calls us on Sunday to
share our abundance with a thankful heart. It is a privilege to share and an

PARKING - Free parking is available to members and visitors on the south and
east side of the church and in the underground garage.

SPIRITUAL GROWTH: The fruit of Worship is the gift of the Spirit which takes place by
following Christ; through prayer; virtues of 1faith, hope and love; ftiendship with others; Iis-
tening and forgiving.

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE SERVICE TODAY AND MAY YOU ALL HAVE
A WONDERFUL SUNDAY
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